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A Special meeting was held Monday April 1, 2019 of the Heidelberg Township Board of
Supervisors at the municipal building and was called to order at 7:00 PM, by Chairman Tim Hansen.

Tim Hansen, Larry Sterner, Matt Bollinger, Steve McKonly, Thomas Sniscak, Adam Smith and
Norma Markle were present.

Others present were Terry Sterner, Bill Hilbert, Larry Warner, Richard Shaffer, Dick Shaffer, Clair
Altland and Heather Altland.

The purpose of the meeting was to organize the water company and co-op. Steve McKonly
stated that Tom Sniscak specializes in public utility work and will guide the Township to take over the
water system currently run by a co-op.

Atty. Sniscak stated that the first step is for the permits from DEP be transferred from the co-0p
to the Township. The Township needs.to obtain their own license to operate the system.

A Management Agreement needs to be formed also. Tim Hansen stated that he has received a
quote from Mike Kern at Quality Water Resource for the operator of the system. A schedule for daily
testing will need to be addressed. : .

Heather Altland stated her boys would be willing to mow the water company land.

Steve McKonly stated that he needs the financial paperwork of the water company. Heather
will forward this to him.

Meeting adjourned at 7:38 PM.
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